
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Review of Florida Power & 
Light Company's proposed merger 
with Entergy Corporation, the 
formation of a Florida 
transmission company ( "Florida 
transco"), and their effect on 
FPL's retail ra tes .  

DOCKET NO. 001148-E1 

DATED: FEBRUARY 6, 2001 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that the original of Staff's Second Request 

for Production of Documents to Florida Power & Light Company (Nos. 

2 - 3 ) ,  have been served by hand delivery to Matthew M. Childs, 

Steel, Hector & Davis, 215 South Monroe Street, Suite 601, 

Tallahassee, Florida 32301-1804 on behalf of Florida Power & Light 

Company and that a true and correct copy thereof has been furnished 

by U. S. Mail this b" day of February, 2001, to the following: 

Florida Power & Light Company Office of Public Counsel 
William G. Walker, 111 Roger Howe 
9250 West Flagler Street 111 West Madigon Street, #812 
Miami, Florida 33174 Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
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